
STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

October 16, 2012

Advice Letter 4106-E
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulation and Rates 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

Subject: Advice Letter Filing of Photovoltaic (PV) Power Purchase 
Agreements in Accordance with the PG&E PV Program

Dear Mr. Cherry:

Advice Letter 4106-E is effective October 8, 2012.

Sincerely,

Edward F. Randolph, Director 
Energy Division

SB GT&S 0666810


